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   S

ALTED PLUM GIN



PINEAPPLE
MOON  

 

 

Ingredients: Peddlers Salted 
Plum Gin 50ml, Pineapple 
Juice 20ml, Black Sugar 
Osmanthus Clove Syrup 20ml, 
Mint Tea 30ml

Combine all ingredients in 
shaker with ice and shake 
for 10-15 seconds

Strain into an ice-filled 
rock glass and garnish with 
dry pineapple wheel & fresh 
mint leaves
Black sugar Osmanthus Clove 
Syrup: brown sugar 
sweet-scented Osmanthus 20g, 
clove: 5g, water 100ml



WILD ROSE 
 

 

 

Ingredients: Peddlers Salted 
Plum Gin 45ml, Rose Syrup 
10ml, Strawberry Milk 20ml, 
Lime Juice 10ml, Cranberry 
Juice 15ml

Combine all ingredients in a 
shaker with ice and shake 
for 10-15 seconds

Strain into a tea cup and 
garnish with rose petals



MAGIC
ORCHARD 

 

Ingredients: Peddlers Salted 
Plum Gin 50ml, Grapefruit 
Syrup 20ml, lime juice 20ml, 
Simple Syrup 10ml, soda

Combine all ingredients 
except soda in shaker with 
ice and shake for 10-15 
seconds

Strain into an ice-filled 
highball glass, top up with 
soda and garnish with edible 
flowers



SUMMER PLUM 

 

Ingredients: Peddlers Salted 
Plum gin 45ml, Plum Vermouth 
20ml, Cranberry Juice 20ml, 
green tea cordial 30ml
 
Combine all ingredients in 
shaker with ice and shake 
for 10-15 seconds

Double strain into an 
ice-cold Nick & Nora glass 
and garnish with orange 
twist

Plum vermouth: Plum 28g, dry 
vermouth 700ml, refrigerated 
and soaked for 2 days
Green tea cordial: Green tea 
28g, sugar 500g, water 
500ml, slow cook at 52 
degrees, add 10g of citric 
acid after cooking



EARL GREY
SOUR 

 

Ingredients: Earl Grey tea
(1/4 cup) infused Peddlers 
Salted Plum gin 45ml, lemon 
juice 20ml, egg white 10ml, 
red wine 20ml, simple syrup 
15ml

Combine all ingredients in a 
shaker with ice and shake 
for 10-15 seconds

Double strain into an 
ice-cold coupe glass and 
garnish with the sugar rim & 
lemon twist



TWELVE
COFFEE 

 

Ingredients: Peddlers Salted 
Plum gin 45ml, Disaronno 
15ml, cardamom & black 
pepper syrup 15ml, espresso 
30ml

Combine all ingredients in 
shaker with ice and shake 
for 10-15 seconds

Double strain into an 
ice-filled julep tin and 
garnish with shaved 
chocolate & chili pepper

Cardamom  & black pepper 
syrup: 8-10 pieces of 
cardamom pods, 2 tablespoon 
of peppercorns, 3/4 cup of 
water, 1 cup of sugar
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